
From: Ian Vidal
Sent: 26/02/2025 9:58:33 AM
To: Council Northernbeaches Mailbox
Subject: TRIMMED: Fwd: Proposed McDonalds in Roseberry St

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Ian Vidal < >
Date: Wed, 26 Feb 2025 at 09:56
Subject: Proposed McDonalds in Roseberry St
To: <council@norhernbeaches.nsw.gov.au>

I have heard that there is a proposal to locate a McDonalds
fast food outlet on the corner of Roseberry & Kenneth in Manly Vale.

This would have to be probably the most insane proposal I have ever
heard of.

Has anybody from the council ever tried to drive in this area??

It is basically grid locked all day every day.

I strongly object to this proposal, I also object to the fact that
McDonalds peddle extremely unhealthy so called food, which
contributes to the ill health of everyone, especially children

Ian Vidal
Concerned resident
27 Laurie Rd,
Manly Vale




